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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Lauren Bonn  

Address 
6295 Ripley Road 
La Plata, Maryland 20646 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
There is no need for a mandate to force people to wear masks. If you do this, all of the business will leave the county for surrounding 
counties (I know I always leave the county for places that let me go maskless) and businesses will suffer. Are you willing to let large 
amounts of money leave? Especially if you impose fines on people, you may as well kiss the economy goodbye. Please don’t make 
the mandate. Enough is enough. 
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